
 

At the January 13, 2021 Annual Meeting, the Saskatchewan Seed Growers’ Association 
welcomed two new directors to their Board – Lyndon Stoll and Adam Littman – and bid 
farewell to two directors – Cathy Fedoruk and Wanda Jones. 
 

Welcome 
New to the SSGA Board of Directors are Lyndon Stoll of Saskatoon and Adam Littman of Saltcoats. 
 

Lyndon Stoll grew up on a pedigreed seed farm near Delisle SK.  He is a 
fourth-generation contributor to the farm, always searching to marry the lessons 
of the past with emerging, progressive techniques.  In his youth, he was active in 
the Laura Multiple 4-H Club.  He obtained a Diploma in Agriculture from the 
University of Saskatchewan, spent a year as a farm trainee in Australia and New 
Zealand, and returned to complete a Degree in Agriculture (majoring in Agronomy) 
from the University of Saskatchewan.  As a Professional Agrologist, he currently 
works with diverse farms types across Saskatchewan. 
 

Lyndon’s interest in joining the Board is to become more familiar with the issues facing the industry now 
– and in the near future – and to contribute to decisions that are in the best interests of seed growers. 
 

Adam Littman was raised on a pedigreed seed farm in the Saltcoats area, with 
deep family connections to the Saskatchewan Seed Growers’ Association.  He 
held leadership positions in the Saltcoats 4-H Equestrian Club and continues to 
be an active volunteer in his community.  He received a Degree in Agriculture, 
majoring in Agricultural Economics, from the University of Saskatchewan. 
Through his work as a sales representative, he maintains his connection with 
commercial producers, the ultimate consumer for pedigreed seed growers. 

 

Adam is very familiar with what SSGA represents.  His goal in becoming a director is to help retain the 
excellent standing of the SSGA and to become more knowledgeable about the current initiatives in the 
seed industry and the implications for individual seed growers. 
 

Welcome Lyndon and Adam!  
 

Farewell 
Leaving the Board are Cathy Fedoruk and Wanda Jones. 
 

Cathy Fedoruk joined the 
Board of Directors in 
2011 and progressed 
through the executive 
positions, leaving us as 
her tenure as Past 
President is now 

completed.  Cathy always ensured everyone 
was able to express their opinions.  Her calm 
and quiet contemplation kept the Board 
focused.  Her work on policies and governance 
has laid a good basis for SSGA to build upon. 
 
 

 

 

Wanda Jones was elected to 
the Board of Directors in 
2017.  Wanda brought 
plenty of board experience 
to the table and always 
provided thought-provoking 
comments and questions. 
Her candour around the 
table was very much 

appreciated and helped the Board to examine 
issues from multiple perspectives. 
 
 

Both contributed significantly to the smooth workings of the Board of Directors and will be missed. 
Thanks again to Cathy and Wanda. 


